
KEEPING YOU ON YOUR TOES...
DATE CHANGE: Due to circumstances the St Martins Retail, Trade and Services Expo will be held on 

Thursday, 27 August (instead of Tuesday, 4 August).

And that's not the only change! The Expo will now be held in combination with a blind Wine Tasting 

fundraising event of epic proportions. Yup, that's what it says: Wine Tasting. Test your knowledge about 

wines, or pretend you know all about wines or simply learn more about wines. This will be a fantastic event 

led by Mud House Winery.

The Expo is the perfect way to get in touch with and/or support the local community. If you own a business  

(small or big), offer a service or have special skills (but not necessarily a business) here’s your chance to let  

the people of St Martins School know.

Want to get something done in or around the house? Looking for that special gift? Find out what skills and 

services are available right on your doorstep, and feel good about supporting your fellow parents

More details about the Expo and Wine Tasting will follow early in Term 3, but you can secure your spot now 

by contacting Anna Leckey at: anna_k245@hotmail.com

GRAZIE
Thank you everyone who supported the Pasta Vera fundraiser. We hope you're enjoying your pasta. We 

raised $500 in total, to put towards aprons for the Garden to Table programme. Grazie mille!

PUT IT IN YOUR DIARY
Fri 31 July, 5:30 pm – Room 14/15 Family Takeaway Night in the school hall

Fri 14 Aug – School DISCO (5:30 – 7 pm Juniors & 7:30 – 9 pm Seniors)


